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Dear Parents,  

 

Greetings! 

 

At Ryan International Academy, Bavdhan we strongly believe that parent-school collaboration 

is essential for the growth and advancement of our students and the school. We are grateful to 

the parents who took time out to answer the anonymous survey launched on 1st of July 2022. 

We would like to share the outcomes of the survey and the steps taken with respect to the 

feedback received.  

 

Outcomes of the survey:  

 

1. 52% parents responded to the survey.  

2. We are also thankful that 100% parents have said that their wards are happy to come 

to school.  

3. We are pleased to announce that among the respondents 94% parents are satisfied with 

health and safety measures taken at the school 

4. 93% parents are satisfied with academics in school.  

5. 82% parents are satisfied with school operational matters.  

Based on the class-wise feedback that we received on certain issues we have taken the 

following steps.  

1. Remedial classes have been initiated and students are asked to attend school in the 

morning from 8:15 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. from Monday-Friday for support and resolution of 

learning gaps. 

2. To facilitate optimal attention and better learning outcomes for students, Grades I, II 

and III have been bifurcated into 2 sections each and additional teachers appointed.  

3. Review of notebook corrections have been initiated to ensure quality of corrections.  

4. GPS trackers have been installed in the buses and shall be operational from Monday, 8 

August 2022.  

5. The teachers have ensured one week of revision for all subjects and all grades prior to 

MT2 and PT1 exams. 

 

Looking forward to your kind cooperation and support.  

 

Thanking you,  

Warm Regards.  

 

 

Ms. Mrudula Gaikwad  

Principal,  
Ryan International Academy, Bavdhan. 


